
Reception Parent Information for the week beginning 22nd 

July 2024 

As we conclude this school year, we are incredibly proud of our children’s achievements and 

growth. Each child has shown tremendous progress in their learning and development, 

embracing challenges with enthusiasm and building a solid foundation for their future 

education. They have demonstrated curiosity, resilience, and a love for learning that will serve 

them well in the years to come. 

As the children move into Year 1, we wish them all the best and are confident they will 

continue to thrive. Their readiness to take on new challenges and explore new horizons is truly 

inspiring. We encourage you to keep nurturing their curiosity and love for learning over the 

summer. 

We will miss their laughter, energy, and the joy they bring to our classroom dearly. Thank you 

for your unwavering support and partnership throughout this year. Your involvement has been 

invaluable in helping your child succeed. Here's to new beginnings and the bright futures that 

await our wonderful students. 

Floppy Phonics  

We are amazed at the progress the children have made in phonics this year and are so proud 

of what they have achieved! We encourage all parents to continue to support children by 

providing opportunities for writing over the summer holidays as well as recognising letters and 

sounds around them in the environment.   

Reading Books 

You can support your child’s reading at home by establishing a daily reading routine, reading 

aloud together, and discussing books to make reading a part of everyday life. Regularly visit 

libraries and bookstores, offer diverse reading materials, and integrate reading into daily 

activities like cooking and errands. Encouraging interest-based reading can also foster a love 

of reading and is an enjoyable way to develop children’s reading skills. 

The Reception team would like to wish all families a well-deserved and relaxing holiday!  

 
 


